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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
 

Monday 24th Oct—Friday 28th Oct Half term  

Monday 19th Dec—Monday 2nd Jan Christmas Holidays 

Tuesday 3rd Jan—School closed to pupils 

Monday 13th Feb—Friday 17th Feb  Half term 

Monday 20th Feb—School closed to pupils 

 

Dinners: (www.parentpay.com) 

This week we are on Chartwells’ menu week 3 

 

Our 4Rs are: 
Resilience, 

Reflectiveness, 

Resourcefulness, 

Relationships.  

BEAMS OF THE WEEK 
FISTRAL— Bella for always working hard, being kind to friends 
and listening 

CRANTOCK— Marnie, who knows and follows all of the golden 
rules every day  

LAMORNA— Olivia K for being a good friend to children and 
trying hard in her learning  

MAENPORTH— Isla for showing great relationships with her 
friends  

GODREVY— Talia for always working hard, being resourceful and 
reflective! 

PORTHMEOR— Sofia for being focused all week and 
participating in everything 

PORTHCURNO— Camryn for making a good effort and following 
instructions 

SWANPOOL— Marley for being resilient and trying hard during 
lessons 

CADGWITH— Sienna for showing a great attitude towards her 
learning in Science  

POLZEATH— Leo for relationships- being a positive influence in 
the class 

HARLYN— Daisy for being a silent but strong leader of the class 

PERRANUTHNOE— River for always giving thoughtful 
explanations and trying his best in every task 

GWENVOR— Lexi for leading the way in home learning  

KYNANCE— Travis for demonstrating excellent behaviour for 
learning in all subjects  
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CONTACT DETAILS 

It is very important that we have correct  

contact details for parents. 

If you have moved house or changed your number over the holidays please contact the office to let us 
know either by text, class dojo or email. 

MEDICINE/ASTHMA INHALERS 

If your child requires regular medication in school, an inhaler, antibiotics, cream etc you will need 

to ensure that you have filled in a medical consent form at the office. 

We also need to ensure that all medicines/inhalers are in date so if you have 

received a text from us requesting a new inhaler or medicine please send this in as soon as 

possible. Thank you. 

SCHOOL GATES ARE OPEN AT 8.45AM 

You may drop off your child between 8.45am and 9.00am, they can make their way straight to their classrooms. Please 

make sure your child arrives to their class by 9.00am otherwise they will receive a late mark.  

GATES 

FOUNDATION GATE: By the main reception. 

MAIN GATE: Cliff View Road gate leading onto Y5/6 playground   

TOP FIELD GATE: Roskear lane gate leading onto Y3/4 Playground 

Playground gates are re-opened at approximately 3.05pm when reception classes can be collected. Remaining year groups can be 

collected at 3:15pm 

We thank you for your cooperation and patience while dropping off and collecting your children. Please continue to follow 

the one way system to avoid congestion.  

CSIA Open Evening is taking place on Monday 26th September 2022 from 5.30pm. 

 

All Year 6 Parents, Carers and students are more than welcome to attend. 

 

If they would like to book one of the sessions with a talk from the Head, you will need to 
book a slot via CSIA school website. 
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Miss Sargent’s Message 

 As they say, ‘time flies when you are having fun’ and they couldn’t be more right. I can’t 

believe we are starting the fourth week of school; the time really is going quickly.  

Last week, Year 6’s took part in the Stay Safe workshop and our ambassadors were    

selected. Congratulations to The Stay Safe Mentor’s we look forward to seeing all of the 

work you will be doing to keep our school a safe and happy place for everyone. We are 

also looking into some workshops that may be useful for parents/carers on internet  

safety.  

Each Monday I lead an assembly using Picture News which teaches children about current affairs in an age 

appropriate way. It starts with a picture and question linked to something that is in the news at that time. It 

develops great discussions and enables children to know what is happening around the world. It is my       

intention to put each news story on Dojo so that you can talk about it at home if you wish to.  

 

Since we have returned to school it has come to my attention that lunch times aren’t running as smoothly as 

they could. I would like to reassure you that we are in the process of improving this provision. We are        

ordering wrist bands so that children are given the colour of their meal choice and just need to show it when 

they get to the serving hatch (hopefully speeding up the serving process). A second hotplate has been       

delivered to school which means we will be able to serve from the new hall as well so the queue time will be 

cut down. Finally, we are looking to apply for funding for new dinner tables in the old hall so that more     

children can be seated at a time. I thank you in advance for you understanding whilst we work to improve 

this time of the school day.  

 

I hope you all have a fabulous week. 

Miss Sargent 


